
Chairman Lipps, Vice Chair Holmes, Ranking Member Russo, 
and Members of the House Health Committee, thank you for the 
opportunity to provide proponent testimony on House Bill 248.
 
My name is Rachel Dunn and I am a stay at home mom and a 
business owner and the reason I support House Bill 248 is 
because we hire independent contractors for our industry. We do 
not discriminate based on race, gender or religion. It is a personal 
decision that each person should be allowed to make without the 
fear of it impacting their chance to work.
 
Thank you once again for this opportunity to provide testimony on 
the need for and urgency of House Bill 248.
 
Sincerely,

Rachel Dunn


